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++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

NEXT MONTHLY MEETING: Monday, Dec 7, 2020 On Line thru Webex, 7:00 p.m. 

We will hold our meeting with the regular format, but please be as concise as possible so that we may keep 
the meeting as short as possible and yet cover everything we need. I will send out a meeting format prior to 
the meeting.

NEXT OPERATING SESSION:  Dec  12th , 2020        at 1:00pm Members only
 
NEXT PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE:  

WORK SESSIONS:  Testing continues on the helix. We have added a little more to the scenery of the helix. We 
have added 3 more sections to the second level. It includes the Appalachia powerhouse area with spur and the
Appalachia passing siding and the following sections almost to the corner. We will use this area as a  
temporary Etowah holding area.
  We have lots of trees and shrubs to make for those who would like to help make them. Attached are some 
pictures of the second level.

AMAZON SMILE: When making a purchase – When ordering from Amazon, don’t forget to use Amazon Smile 
instead and make TSMRI the charity you wish to donate to. Simply log into http://smile.amazon.com and 
make Tri-State Model Railroaders Inc. your charity.

OPEN HOUSE RESULTS:  
Birthdays for October;    Tom Howe
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me for meeting information or Phil for Webex info.
Thanks and stay safe.
Ron Long 706-851-0225


